
City of Phoenix 
OFFICE OF THE CITY ENGINEER 

DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
200 W. Washington Street, 5th Floor 

Phoenix, Arizona 85003-1611 

FIRE STATION 74 

DESIGN-BID-BUILD 

FD57100020 

NOTIFICATION LETTER NO. 1 

JULY 31, 2024 

This notification letter shall become part of the above referenced project. 

There will be a site visit to Fire Station 55 located at 26700 N. 27TH Avenue at 1:00PM to 
2:00PM, Monday, August 5, 2024. There will be limited parking in front of the station, but 
there is also parking available across the street in the vacant lot.  

Fire Station 74 is designed per the City of Phoenix Fire Department building design 
standards, which was also used to build Fire Station 55. 

There will be no video or pictures taken inside of Fire Station 55. 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

Kevin Query  
Contracts Specialist  
CITY OF PHOENIX 
DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 

************************END OF NOTIFICATION************************ 


